
 

 

 

In English we have been very busy writing our short stories about ‘Toys in Space’. The 
children have shown great focus and perseverance whilst completing their stories and 
should feel proud of these. In Maths we have been finding ½ and ¼ of quantities, using resources to 
help us share to solve these problems. Our Geography this term is all about the UK so we have been 
learning the four different countries and their flags. This week we found out some information about 
Scotland and have made an information poster all about it. In DT we have been exploring joining by 
threading, glueing and stapling. We will continue our sewing learning next week as we have a go at 
running stitch in binca fabric.   

DT –exploring joining 
techniques 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be exploring 
invitations to find their features. 
 
In Maths we will be learning to count, 
read and write numbers up to 100. 

Read 5 times a week  
 
Go through sounds in blue phonics books (new sounds 
stuck in on Fridays) 
 
Mathletics set each Friday 


